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Name:Joanna Phillips
Case Number: EAG-W-18-01
Email: jlphillips00@icloud.com

Telephone:
Address: 134 W. River Meadow Dr.

Eagle 1D,83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water
Comment: I am writing to ask that Eagle Water NOT be acquired by SUEZ.

SUEZ currently adds a myriad of chemicals to their water. Eagle residents would no longer have access to pure and

unadulterated water, but instead risk health issues directly related to ingesting unnatural chemicals.
Additionally - Over the first 3 years, as proposed....rates for Eagle residents would TRIPLE, and access to water from the
aquifer would decrease with the addition of thousands of homes NW of Eagle, thereby posing a potential inability to
intervene in the case of a structure or land fire.
This looks like purely a financial gain for both Eagle Water and Suez, but Eagle residents would foot the fiscal increases,

and be globally impacted by the hazards of chemically treated water and and potential community fallout of the sale.

Please do not sell out!
Joanna & Jim Phillips
134 W. River Meadow Dr
Eagle, lD 83616

Unique ldentifier: 96.19.18.11

1


